國民學校 KWOK MAN SCHOOL

Circular No.91/21 (For P.2 students only)

Phone: 29810432

Fax: 29816345



Add: 30 Kwok Man Road Cheung Chau

Date: 22nd December 2021

P.2 PLPR/W Programme Photos Request

Dear Parents/Guardians,

During the PLP-R/W Unit of Work, *Our Cousins in Canada*, the children are required to complete a piece of writing based on a photo of themselves. They will need at least one photo of themselves engaged in an activity they enjoy, activities could include, e.g. swimming, ball games, birthday or Christmas parties. This photo will form an important part of the writing activity for the unit. It would be appreciated if you would send the photo to school with your child on the first day back at school, the 4th January, 2022.

Parents/Guardians who are not able to print out the photo can send the photo on their child's Ipad in digital format. All P2 students should bring their IPad with them on the first day of school.

If you have any inquiries, you may contact your child's English teacher or the NET Mr. Wesley.



Mr Lau Hon Wing (Supervisor) Ms Kwok Yuen Ki (Principal)